CENTRAL FLORIDA EXPRESSWAY AUTHORITY

MEMORANDUM
TO: CFX Board Members
,-)
FROM: Aneth Williams / 77/ [ /L

) { &
Director of Procurement

DATE: June 23, 2017

SUBJECT:  Authorization to Advertise for
Construction Management Consultant Services
Contract No. 001327

Board authorization is requested to advertise for Letters of Interest from professional consultants
for Construction Management Consultant (CMC) services. The services to be provided by the
CMC will include: construction engineering oversight; construction contract administration; cost
and scheduling; utility/environmental coordination; claims/disputes evaluation and resolution;
independent assurance of required quality control procedures; and plans constructability review
services for major construction projects identified in the approved Five-Year Work Plan. The
current contract ends October 13, 2017.

This contract is budgeted for in the OM&A Budget.

Reviewed by:@ﬂﬁ,@,&% /]r%f/w@o

ﬂ}/seph 4‘( Berenis', P.E.
Chief of Infrastructure
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